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Dear Parent / Carer                                                                                  

 
 In our school, we would like to reduce the amount of single-use plastics that we are using and 

replace them with better alternatives. We would like to introduce reusable bottles in the near 

future to prevent further damage to our planet.  For children and families that are unable to 

bring reusable bottles to school, we will supply some if necessary.  We hold a small stock of 

reusable bottles in school, which were kindly provided by Howdens of Crewe in support of our 

campaign. 

 
 In year 5/6, we have been looking at the harmful things we humans do to our planet every day. 

We have looked at the work of Sir David Attenborough and all he has done to help. We think it 

is time to make a change: the school governors think so too.  

 
 We would like it if you could continue this effort at home and simply try to make our world a 

better place. The calamities we are facing are not only affecting our school but also the wider 

community. The way we can do this is to reduce the amount of single-use plastics that we are 

using.  It starts here. 

 
 We would like to completely ban single-use plastic bottles in our school. By introducing this 

rule, we hope to protect our wildlife and create a more positive environment. We have the 

chance to make a change. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 
The Foxes Class 
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